
As we reflect on accomplishments, we want to highlight the work of  the MSHA’s Public Schools Committee in putting
together the 2025 Guidelines for Speech & Language Evaluation, Eligibility and Service Delivery in Schools, which was
released this year and is now available on MSHA’s website. Among other things, these Guidelines may be used to inform
and innovate local policies and practices in systems looking to update their procedures. To download a pdf  copy of  the
MSHA Guidelines, please visit here.

In the spirit of  giving back and supporting the future of  speech-language-hearing services in Michigan, we are excited to
introduce a new donation option on our association website. Your generosity helps us connect, empower, and advance our
community through professional development opportunities, advocacy, and resources. Please consider donating; every
contribution—big or small—makes a meaningful difference. To learn more or to donate, visit our website at Donate -
Michigan Speech Language Hearing Association.

Thank you for being a vital part of  our community. Here's to a month of  celebration, recognition, and continued growth!

Thank you for being an essential part of MSHA.

Best,

 
Ana Claudia Harten, Ph.D., CCC-SLP
MSHA President
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Dear MSHA Members,
As we celebrate May as National Speech-
Language-Hearing Month, we want to take this
moment to recognize and honor the incredible
contributions of our members. Your passion,
expertise, and dedication enrich the lives of clients,
students, and patients every day. This month is a
time to reflect on the impact of our work and to
stand together in appreciation of the values that
unite us. Thank you for all you do!

https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/docs/2025_MSHA_Guidelines_FINAL_PDF_1.pdf
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/donate.php
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/donate.php
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Coming soon! MSHA CE Library!

MSHA is currently developing on-demand
Webinars to keep you informed on the latest
trends and help with your CE needs. 

Look for more information to be announced
very shortly!

Federal Updates:
Click the links for important information and
resources from ASHA: Executive Orders
Impacting Audiology and Speech-Language
Pathology & 2025 ASHA Public Policy Agenda.

State of Michigan Updates:
SB 230 calls for up to $20,000,000 in 2025-2026
for LETRS (Language Essentials for Teachers of
Reading and Spelling) professional learning for
educators in pre-K, kindergarten, grades 1-3, and
additional elementary school educators and pre-K
to grade 12 certificated special education
personnel with endorsements in learning
disabilities, emotional impairments, or speech and
language impairments. 
SB 180 maintains unit rates in effect from FY2020
for medical consultants performing disability
determination services, including SLPs.
HB 4484 modifies coverage policies for SLPs.

Calling all MSHA members who are
working in a school setting! 

Your Public Schools Committee would love to know
what's going well in your local settings, what barriers
exist, and how MSHA can make your workloads a little
lighter. 

Please take 5 minutes to complete our Spring survey
and let us know what you need:

 https://forms.gle/BsixpiK4CNJ8bCrr7 .

Thank you for all of  the ways you support your
students and families everyday!  

https://www.asha.org/advocacy/executive-orders-impacting-audiology-and-speech-language-pathology/?utm_source=asha&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=gapp021225
https://www.asha.org/advocacy/executive-orders-impacting-audiology-and-speech-language-pathology/?utm_source=asha&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=gapp021225
https://www.asha.org/advocacy/executive-orders-impacting-audiology-and-speech-language-pathology/?utm_source=asha&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=gapp021225
https://www.asha.org/advocacy/2025-advocacy-priorities-for-audiologists-and-speech-language-pathologists/
https://www.legislature.mi.gov/Bills/Bill?ObjectName=2025-SB-0230
https://www.legislature.mi.gov/documents/2025-2026/billengrossed/Senate/htm/2025-SEBS-0180.htm
https://www.legislature.mi.gov/Bills/Bill?ObjectName=2025-HB-4484&QueryID=170802949
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/forms.gle/BsixpiK4CNJ8bCrr7__;!!KDBJ75Mt!bf4Caei-yMnp8tZdgY45Vdvc6muxs7MnaBEk6Ls3DJkX2r2WUmjk5IJjZvvoYa-Qn_vVbetM03JvImKVhmTu41SpT6ZJA-z9TWb2$
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MSHA 2026 Conference
March 18 - 19, 2026

Motor City Casino & Hotel, Detroit

MSHA 2027 Conference
April 8 - April 10, 2027

Lansing Center, Lansing

MSHA Outstanding 
Health Care Clinician Award

Nominate a deserving clinician for
statewide recognition! 

Visit MSHA Awards for more info and
to complete a nomination form.

Medicaid has scheduled our next Therapy
Provider Liaison meeting for Tuesday, July 15

from 12pm-1:30pm. 

th

An official Medicaid L-Letter Meeting notice will
be sent out 45 days or so before the meeting to
anyone signed up to receive MDHHS ListServ

notices. 

Please send agenda items to
KrulHallA@michigan.gov with potential topics

as it gives the state time to research the issues,
ask questions, and invite additional MDHHS
staff  to the meeting if  they are best suited to

address the concern.

 MDHHS will stop taking items by June 27 .th

Support Our Mission

Your donation helps us connect, empower, and advance
our community through meaningful programs, advocacy,

and resources. Every gift makes a difference - 
thank you for supporting our work!

Check donations can be sent to:

MSHA
201 Townsend Street, Suite 900

Lansing, MI 48933

To make a donation via credit card, please scan the
QR code below

The Michigan Speech-Language-Hearing Association (MSHA) is
a tax-exempt 501(c)(6) organization, EIN 23-7179613. Contributions

to MSHA are not tax-deductible. No goods or services will be
provided in exchange for the contribution.

MDHHS Therapy Provider 
Liaison Meeting

https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/awards_honors.php
mailto:KrulHallA@michigan.gov
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Click the above photos for more information or
to download the new MSHA Guidelines!
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https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/school-based_professionals.php
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/docs/2025_MSHA_Guidelines_FINAL_PDF_1.pdf


201 Townsend Street, Suite 900 | Lansing, MI 48933 | 517.374.9134

General Inquiries: info@mislha.org
Conference Inquiries: conference@mislha.org
CE-Related Inquiries: CEAdmin@mislha.org

Executive Board & Advisory Assembly 

Contact Us

Follow Us on Social Media
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Registration fees:
MSHA Member - $35.00 | Non-Member - $60.00 | Students - $15.00

Register Now!

https://www.linkedin.com/company/mi-speech-language-hearing-association/about/
https://www.facebook.com/MISpeechLanguageHearingAssociation
http://x.com/MshaLang
https://www.instagram.com/mshalang/
https://maps.app.goo.gl/SMqUK9Yy25Pv37v39
mailto:info@mislha.org
mailto:conference@mislha.org
mailto:CEAdmin@mislha.org
https://www.michiganspeechhearing.org/executive_board_and_advisory_a.php
https://www.viethconsulting.com/members/evr/reg_event.php?orgcode=MSHA&evid=54770941

